
​Q.​ ​How do I receive the commemorative patch set at the final banquet?​

​A.​ ​Be a current dues paying OA member AND registered and attend the Fall Fellowship or Final Banquet​
​on the weekend of October 10, 2025.​

​Lo La’Qam Geela Lodge members may pay their dues at:​​https://scoutingevent.com/697-93174​

​OA Members from out of lodge must present their current OA membership card. Visit​
​https://members.oa-scouting.org​​to access your membership card*. Internet access is limited at Camp​
​McLoughlin. It is recommended that you access your electronic membership card beforehand and save​
​a copy or print a copy to present at check-in.​

​* If you are not able to access your member portal online, contact your Lodge’s administrator of​
​Lodgemaster for assistance.​

​Q.​ ​What will the patch set look like?​

​A.​ ​Here is a sample from the pre-production run. Final version subject to changes.​

​Q.​ ​How many patch sets were made?​

​A.​ ​Only 200 patch sets were created. 190 will be made available first to this event. 10 will be reserved for​
​Lodge use. Any sets not issued at the event will be made available for purchase at future Kunamoskt​
​Lodge events.​

​Q.​ ​What if I have more questions?​

​B.​ ​Please reach out to the contact on the event registration. If you are a youth, please make sure to​
​include an adult in any communication.​
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